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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
Life On A Commercial Fishing Boat Extreme Jobs In Extreme Places Gareth
Stevens by online. You might not require more time to spend to go to the
ebook instigation as without difficulty as search for them. In some cases,
you likewise complete not discover the statement Life On A Commercial Fishing
Boat Extreme Jobs In Extreme Places Gareth Stevens that you are looking for.
It will unconditionally squander the time.
However below, taking into consideration you visit this web page, it will be
for that reason entirely easy to acquire as well as download guide Life On A
Commercial Fishing Boat Extreme Jobs In Extreme Places Gareth Stevens
It will not agree to many become old as we run by before. You can complete it
though performance something else at house and even in your workplace.
suitably easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we manage to pay
for below as with ease as review Life On A Commercial Fishing Boat Extreme
Jobs In Extreme Places Gareth Stevens what you subsequent to to read!

A Hard Way to Make an Easy Living
Corky Decker 2011-02-24 Its often
been said that a bad day of fishing
beats the best day at work. But what
happens when fishing is your work? In
A Hard Way to Make an Easy Living,
author and career fisherman Corky
Decker recaps his lifelong fishing
adventures. From his start as a young
boy intrigued by the sea working for
tips on party sport fishing boats out
of Ogunquit, Maine, to captaining a
multimillion-dollar factory trawler
that fished Alaskan waters, his
stories of successes and failures
provide an insiders look at the lives
of men and women who go to sea to
fish. The story demonstrates why
commercial fishing is not just a job,
but a way of life. In this memoir,
Decker tells of trawling and
harpooning bluefin tuna on the East
Coast until the lure of Alaska found
him walking the docks of Kodiak in
1985; he recounts his experiences of
the fisheries he worked in Alaska. A
Hard Way to Make an Easy Living
underscores the continual controversy
between the fishing industry and
fisheries management and the
influence of foreigners in US waters.
Living Marine Resources Edwin S.
Iversen 2012-12-06 Living Marine
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Resources provides a thorough, up-todate introduction to all aspects of
fisheries science. This clearly
written text offers insight into a
topic of increasing importance--the
wise utilization and management of
sea fisheries to maximize production
without exceeding their carrying
capacity. Adoption of the approaches
presented will improve the
conservation and management of the
many world fisheries that are
suffering from years of inefficient
practices. The book is divided into
five sections, beginning with an
introduction to the ocean environment
and the various resource species.
Part two examines fisheries biology,
including age, growth, fecundity, and
mortality, enabling readers to
appreciate yield models designed to
give estimates of maximum sustainable
yield and maximum economic yield. The
third part covers gear, methods, and
landings and includes material on the
handling and processing of seafood as
well as aquaculture. In part four,
yield models are presented to
introduce students to theories on
population dynamics, stock
assessment, and management. The book
concludes with coverage of
recreational fisheries, including
socioeconomic importance, catch and
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effort research, management
techniques, and their interface with
commercial fisheries. Living Marine
Resources is an invaluable
introduction to the subject for
advanced undergraduate and graduate
students of fisheries science. In
addition, the material presented will
be valuable to fishery and social
scientists, fishery officers and
administrators, and students in
biology, engineering, economics, and
law.
Tiggie Charles “Tiggie” Peluso
2008-11-11 Winner of the IPPY NorthEast Best Regional Nonfiction Bronze
Medal. Tiggie: The Lure and Lore of
Commercial Fishing in New England
begins more than 30 years ago in a
remote cove on Cape Cods Pleasant
Bay. Macfarlane, a young marine
biologist newly deputized by the
Orleans shellfish warden, gathers up
her courage to confront one of the
Capes crustiest, crankiest commercial
fishermen, a local legend named
Tiggie Peluso. Its more than a
contest between youth and age, or
rules and reason, or book knowledge
and hard-earned practical experience.
Its a clash of two strong wills and
two warring cultures a bucolic,
rustic Cape Cod that is in the
process of changing beyond
recognition, and an industry that is
losing its past under a tsunami of
foreign competition, legalisms and
new technology. In Tiggie we hear
both their voices. Tiggies personal
stories about fishing in the 40s, 50s
and 60s are at once poignant, matterof-fact and haunting in his
appreciation of the beauty around
him, and reverence for all life,
especially in the sea. We meet his
crew mates and friends, learn about
their idiosyncrasies and their
humanness, their struggles to make
ends meet, their financial binges in
good times. We come to understand
their disdain for those who try to
regulate what they do, their lessthan-perfect relationships with women
and, above all, their love of the
life they have chosen. Sandy
Macfarlane is the author of Rowing
Forward, Looking Back, a chronicle of
life in a small coastal community
bombarded by development pressures.
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She and Tiggie, now both retired, met
regularly at the local coffee shop
over several years. Their breakfast
conversations and Tiggies stories
interweave past and present and the
threads of their very different
lives. Tiggie is more than a memoir
or a how-to book, but it combines the
virtues of each. With detailed
insights into the catching of fish
and moving reflections on the beauty
of the rituals, the surroundings, the
characters, it captures the moments
and the moods of a vanishing way of
life.
The Outlaw Ocean Ian Urbina
2019-08-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A
riveting, adrenaline-fueled tour of a
vast, lawless, and rampantly criminal
world that few have ever seen: the
high seas. There are few remaining
frontiers on our planet. But perhaps
the wildest, and least understood,
are the world's oceans: too big to
police, and under no clear
international authority, these
immense regions of treacherous water
play host to rampant criminality and
exploitation. Traffickers and
smugglers, pirates and mercenaries,
wreck thieves and repo men, vigilante
conservationists and elusive
poachers, seabound abortion
providers, clandestine oil-dumpers,
shackled slaves and cast-adrift
stowaways—drawing on five years of
perilous and intrepid reporting,
often hundreds of miles from shore,
Ian Urbina introduces us to the
inhabitants of this hidden world.
Through their stories of astonishing
courage and brutality, survival and
tragedy, he uncovers a globe-spanning
network of crime and exploitation
that emanates from the fishing, oil,
and shipping industries, and on which
the world's economies rely. Both a
gripping adventure story and a
stunning exposé, this unique work of
reportage brings fully into view for
the first time the disturbing reality
of a floating world that connects us
all, a place where anyone can do
anything because no one is watching.
Life on a Commercial Fishing Boat
Oscar Sylvester 2013-01-01 A
fisherman's life isn't as calm and
serene as some might think. In fact,
it usually involves backbreaking
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work, torrential rain, and sometimes
even extreme danger. Exciting
photographs take readers aboard the
freezing, damp conditions of an
Alaskan crab boat, one of the
deadliest workplaces in the world.
Readers will learn about the many
obstacles and challenges fishermen
face and also why they keep heading
back out to sea.
Department of Transportation and
Related Agencies Appropriations for
1991 United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations.
Subcommittee on Department of
Transportation and Related Agencies
Appropriations 1990
Indian Fishing Rights United States.
Congress. Senate. Committee on
Interior and Insular Affairs.
Subcommittee on Indian Affairs 1964
Considers (88) S.J. Res. 170, (88)
S.J. Res. 171.
Commercial Fisheries Abstracts 1967
Living Marine Resources of Kuwait,
Eastern Saudi Arabia, Bahrain, Qatar,
and the United Arab Emirates Kent E.
Carpenter 1997 Covers the major
resource groups likely to be
encountered in the fisheries of the
Persian Gulf. These include seaweeds,
shrimps, lobsters, crabs, bivalves,
gastropods, cephalopods, sharks,
batoid fishes, bony fishes, turtles,
sea snakes, seabirds and marine
mammals.
Indian Fishing Rights United States.
Congress. Committee on Interior and
Insular Affairs 1964
the life boat or journal of the
national lifeboat institution The
National Life-boat Institution 1883
Living with Oil Lisa Breglia
2013-05-15 For decades, Mexico has
been one of the world’s top non-OPEC
oil exporters, but since the 2004
peak and subsequent decline of the
massive offshore
oilfield—Cantarell—the prospects for
the country have worsened. Living
with Oil takes a unique look at the
cultural and economic dilemmas in
this locale, focusing on residents in
the fishing community of Isla Aguada,
Campeche, who experienced the longterm repercussions of a 1979 oil
spill that at its height poured out
30,000 barrels a day, a blowout
eerily similar to the 2010 Deepwater
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Horizon disaster. Tracing the
interplay of the global energy market
and the struggle it creates between
citizens, the state, and
multinational corporations, this
study also provides lessons in the
tug-of-war between environmentalism
and the lure of profits. In Mexico,
oil has held status as a symbol of
nationalist pride as well as a key
economic asset that supports the
state’s everyday operations.
Capturing these dilemmas in a country
now facing a national security crisis
at the hands of violent drug
traffickers, cultural anthropologist
Lisa Breglia covers issues of
sovereignty, security, and stability
in Mexico’s post-peak future. The
first in-depth account of the local
effects of peak oil in Mexico,
emphasizing the everyday lives and
livelihoods of coastal Campeche
residents, Living with Oil
demonstrates important aspects of the
political economy of energy while
showing vivid links between the
global energy marketplace and the
individual lives it affects.
The Use of Ice on Small Fishing
Vessels Michael Shawyer 2003 The use
of ice on board smaller fishing
vessels is increasing, due to factors
such as the growing demand for fresh
fish, market globalisation and
increased quality controls, and the
decrease in near-shore fish resources
which forces fisherman to make longer
fishing trips and use ice to preserve
the freshness of their catch. This
publication describes the
requirements for the use of ice and
chilled seawater on fishing vessels,
from small insulated containers in
dugout canoes, to refrigerated tanks
on bigger vessels.
A Speck in the Sea John Aldridge
2017-05-23 Soon to be a major motion
picture! Now in Paperback: The
harrowing adventure-at-sea memoir
("Terrific."-Daniel James Brown)
recounting the 2013 search-and-rescue
mission for lost Montauk fisherman
John Aldridge. 5:14 a.m. I am
floating in the middle of the night,
and nobody in the world even knows I
am missing. Nobody is looking for me.
You can't get more alone than that.
You can't be more lost. I've got too
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many people who love me. There's no
way I'm dying like this. In the dead
of night on July 24, 2013, John
Aldridge was thrown off the back of
the Anna Mary while his fishing
partner, Anthony Sosinski, slept
below. As desperate hours ticked by,
Sosinski, the families, the local
fishing community, and the U.S. Coast
Guard in three states mobilized in an
unprecedented search effort that
culminated in a rare and exhilarating
success. A tale of survival,
perseverance, and community, A Speck
in the Sea tells of one man's
struggle to survive as friends and
strangers work to bring him home.
Aldridge's wrenching first-person
account intertwines with the
narrative of the massive, constantly
evolving rescue operation designed to
save him.
The Perilous Catch Mike Smylie
2014-11-03 This is the story of
Britain s commercial fishermen, who
have sailed out into the ravages of
the surrounding seas to bring back
the fish to feed their country for
centuries. Theirs is one of history s
most dangerous jobs, and whole
communities have been affected by
disasters from which a number of the
town s men may not have returned: in
1872 some 129 fishermen were lost in
one night alone. Loss of life in the
industry was caused by a number of
factors: extreme weather conditions,
lack of emergency support, and,
perhaps most crucially, most couldn t
swim. Today commercial fishing is
still one of the most perilous
occupations in the country, claiming
the lives of the fishermen and
consuming those of the families left
behind. Thus it is clear how poignant
this history is to the occupation."
Red Summer Bill Carter 2008-05-13 A
vivid, unforgettable account of the
danger, pain, and joy of working on a
salmon fishing boat and living in a
small village on the farthest edge of
Alaska Set in the tiny Native village
of Egegik on the shores of Alaska's
Bristol Bay, Bill Carter's Red Summer
is the thrilling story of one man's
journey from novice to seasoned
fisherman over the course of four
beautiful, brutal summers in one of
the earth's few remaining wild
life-on-a-commercial-fishing-boat-extreme-jobs-in-extreme-places-gareth-stevens

places. As millions of salmon race
toward their annual spawning grounds,
Carter learns the ancient,
backbreaking trade of the set net
fisherman, one of the most
exhilarating and dangerous jobs in
the world. Housed in a dilapidated
shack with no hot water and boardedup windows that keep the bears at
bay, Carter spends his days battling
the elements on the river and his
nights drinking whiskey with a
memorable group of hardworking, hardliving characters. There's Sharon,
the tough, charismatic woman who runs
Carter's fishing crew; Carl, her
stoic but warmhearted colleague; and
a half-dozen local fishermen, many
born and raised in this unforgiving
place. Their stories -- harrowing,
touching, full of humor -- all
underscore the credo of the village's
fishermen: Do the work or leave.
Carter's crew is imperiled a number
of times as tides rise, nets are
snagged, and the weight of too many
fish threatens to sink their boat.
Written with gusto and honesty, Red
Summer brims with astonishing human
experience and joins the grand
tradition of books written by great
American outdoorsmen-writers such as
Ernest Hemingway, Edward Abbey, Peter
Matthiessen, and Sebastian Junger.
Red Summer will appeal not only to
fishermen, naturalists, adventurers,
and armchair anthropologists alike
but also to anyone who has ever
yearned, however privately, to escape
the bonds of modern civilization.
The Entangling Net Leslie Leyland
Fields 1997 "Truly remarkable
portraits of courage." -- John van
Amerongen, editor, Alaska Fisherman's
Journal "These little-known tales of
women working in Alaska's commercial
fishing industry make for great
reading. . . . Readers will be amazed
by their stories." -- Laine Welch,
Alaska Fish Radio "A richly textured
story, a multi-genre text that
invites readers to witness women's
conversation with America's last
frontier, Alaska." -- Patricia
Foster, University of Iowa Why do
women choose an occupation that has
been ranked the most dangerous in the
nation? What do women give up--and
get in return--when they take on the
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tasks of fishermen? The Entangling
Net explores these issues through the
stories of twenty women who have
chosen to work in this extremely
risky, male-dominated profession.
Leslie Leyland Fields lyrically
weaves their stories with her own
experiences as a fishing woman. She
tells of long, exhausting days in
skiffs, catching fish in brutally
cold weather on waters that are often
violent. Her words and those of the
women she interviews convey the
paradoxical relationship the women
have with commercial fishing: they
face extraordinarily difficult
working conditions made more
difficult and dangerous by male crews
and skippers who don't welcome women,
yet they feel impelled by the
challenge of the work to return to
their jobs season after season.
Reconnaissance Report 1987
The Life of the Lakes Brandon C.
Schroeder 2019-05-24 A detailed look
at the history, health, and
management of the Great Lakes fishery
Introduction to the Biology of Marine
Life Morrissey 2016-11 Introduction
to the Biology of Marine Life is an
introductory higher education
textbook for students with no prior
knowledge of marine biology. The book
uses selected groups of marine
organisms to provide a basic
understanding of biological
principles and processes that are
fundamental to sea life.
Fish Safe Communications Nova Scotia
2004 We must work together to improve
our safety record. About 15,000 Nova
Scotians work on the water in
fisheries and aquaculture. We work
from thousands of docks, piers, and
wharfs. We work on boats of every
size and description, from small
skiffs to large trawlers. And every
time we leave the shore we put our
lives at risk. We depend on our
boats, our equipment, our experience,
and each other to keep us safe. We
depend on our rescue systems when we
get in trouble. This handbook is all
about staying out of trouble when we
can and being prepared for trouble
when it comes anyway.
Proceedings of the Second
International Fishing Industry Safety
and Health Conference, September
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22-24, 2003, Sitka, Alaska, U.S.A.
George A. Conway 2006
The World of the Seafarer Victor
Oyaro Gekara 2020-12-03 This open
access book constitutes an
ethnographic mosaic which depicts the
contextual complexities of the life
and work of seafarers who are
employed in the international
merchant cargo fleet. The collection
is based upon the observations and
interviews of researchers in multiple
disciplines. It is woven together to
offer a richly detailed insight into
the ways in which a complex global
industry operates internationally.
The book covers issues to do with
career decisions and recruitment,
gender, life and work on board
multinational vessels, health and
safety issues, the regulation of the
industry, shipboard roles and role
conflict, and the representation of
workers. It will be of considerable
interest to all students globally who
are studying for professional
seafaring qualifications, to graduate
students studying for masters courses
in ship and port management, and to
welfare professionals and policy
makers. It is of special interest to
those connected to the shipping
industry who specialize in issues
relating to 'the human element' and
will serve as a paradigm defining
text in this area.
Freshwater Life Charles Griffiths
2015-10-01 Freshwater life – the
first illustrated field guide of its
kind for the wider southern African
region – describes a vast range of
plant and animal groups in a single
volume. A ground-breaking concept
that encompasses diverse groups from
the large and conspicuous vertebrates
to the diverse microscopic taxa, the
book facilitates identification and
describes the ecology of more than
1,000 freshwater organisms. Species
have been selected on the basis of
how likely they are to be
encountered, and each account is
accompanied by photographs and a
distribution map. A comprehensive
introduction details the ecology and
signifi cance of freshwater systems.
This indispensible, easy-to-use guide
will prove invaluable to outdoor
enthusiasts, students and
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conservationists.
Dying to fish living to fish :
Fishing Vessel Casualty Task Force
report
Life on a Commercial Fishing Boat
Oscar Sylvester 2013-01-01 A
fisherman's life isn't as calm and
serene as some might think. In fact,
it usually involves backbreaking
work, torrential rain, and sometimes
even extreme danger. Exciting
photographs take readers aboard the
freezing, damp conditions of an
Alaskan crab boat, one of the
deadliest workplaces in the world.
Readers will learn about the many
obstacles and challenges fishermen
face and also why they keep heading
back out to sea.
Wooden Boats and Iron Men Trygvie
Jensen 2007-01-01
Words, Experiences, and Observations
of a Bering Sea Captain Lee Woodard
II 2022-05-26 A third volume of deepcutting spiritual poems addressing
the deepest human feelings.
Studies of Occupations in
Agriculture, Forestry, and Animal
Industry Frederick James Allen 1921
Hearings United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Interior and
Insular Affairs 1964
The risks and vulnerability of the
sardine fisheries sector in the
Republic of the Philippines to
climate and other non-climate
processes Labaria, E.C., Fernandez de
la Reguera, D., Poulain, F., Siar,
S., Vasconcellos, M. 2021-11-25 This
publication represents the
proceedings of the national workshop
“Risks and Vulnerability of the
Sardine Fisheries Sector to Climate
and other Non-Climate Processes”,
held in Quezon City, Republic of the
Philippines, in September 2019
(Chapter 1). It also presents the
baseline reports compiled for the
workshop.
Guide to California's Marine Life
Management Act Michael L. Weber 2000
Living with Oil Lisa Breglia
2013-05-15 For decades, Mexico has
been one of the world’s top non-OPEC
oil exporters, but since the 2004
peak and subsequent decline of the
massive offshore
oilfield—Cantarell—the prospects for
the country have worsened. Living
life-on-a-commercial-fishing-boat-extreme-jobs-in-extreme-places-gareth-stevens

with Oil takes a unique look at the
cultural and economic dilemmas in
this locale, focusing on residents in
the fishing community of Isla Aguada,
Campeche, who experienced the longterm repercussions of a 1979 oil
spill that at its height poured out
30,000 barrels a day, a blowout
eerily similar to the 2010 Deepwater
Horizon disaster. Tracing the
interplay of the global energy market
and the struggle it creates between
citizens, the state, and
multinational corporations, this
study also provides lessons in the
tug-of-war between environmentalism
and the lure of profits. In Mexico,
oil has held status as a symbol of
nationalist pride as well as a key
economic asset that supports the
state’s everyday operations.
Capturing these dilemmas in a country
now facing a national security crisis
at the hands of violent drug
traffickers, cultural anthropologist
Lisa Breglia covers issues of
sovereignty, security, and stability
in Mexico’s post-peak future. The
first in-depth account of the local
effects of peak oil in Mexico,
emphasizing the everyday lives and
livelihoods of coastal Campeche
residents, Living with Oil
demonstrates important aspects of the
political economy of energy while
showing vivid links between the
global energy marketplace and the
individual lives it affects.
Bering Sea Strong Laura Hartema
2018-03-13 Full of unusual
characters, mischief, camaraderie,
and testosterone-fueled man gossip.
Bering Sea Strong is a tale of
adventure and self-discovery. The
story portrays a young woman on a
solo journey, pushed to the edge of
the earth and further from the weight
of family—marked by divorce, death,
disability, and depression—and a life
she desires on land. Locked at sea
for ninety days as the lone female
trying to tuck in tight alongside
twenty-five rough-and-tumble
commercial fishermen in Alaska, Laura
Hartema offers a rare glimpse into
the intertwining worlds of a
fisheries observer and the crew she
works beside. She graphically
illustrates the challenges of daily
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life and relationships in a way few
have seen before. Her story provides
an unprecedented portrait of the
bizarre and entertaining human
dynamics aboard an at-sea catcherprocessor vessel, where men battle
dangerous working conditions,
loneliness, and boredom while
rivaling for the attention of the
only woman. Between trough and crest,
Laura ponders the trauma and
tragedies of her Midwest childhood as
her capabilities and resilience are
regularly tested. She is often left
deciding when to “blow it off” and
when to “blow a gasket.” In the end,
the tumultuous Bering Sea is where
she finds the strength to overcome
the wounds of her past, embrace
life’s uncertainty, and steam ahead
into the unchartered waters of her
future. Bering Sea Strong
demonstrates one woman’s
determination to overcome obstacles
in pursuit of a satisfying career and
a better life.
Fishing Vessel Safety National
Research Council 1991-02-01 In
response to a continuing high loss of
commercial fishing vessels and crews,
the U.S. Congress has mandated
development of new safety
requirements for the industry. This
volume provides a blueprint for an
integrated national safety program
that responds realistically to
industry conditions, with priority on
the most cost-effective alternatives.
Fishing Vessel Safety addresses the
role of the U.S. Coast Guard and the
fishing industry and evaluates such
safety measures as vessel inspection
and registration, and the training
and licensing of fishermen. It
explores vessel condition, the role
of human behavior, the problem of
weather prediction, the high cost of
insurance, and more.
Department of Transportation and
Related Agencies Appropriations for
1991: 1991 budget justifications,
Department of Transportation United
States. Congress. House. Committee on
Appropriations. Subcommittee on
Department of Transportation and
Related Agencies Appropriations 1990
Fisheries Technologies for Developing
Countries National Research Council
1988-02-01 In developing countries,
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traditional fishermen are important
food contributors, yet technological
information and development
assistance to third-world nations
often focuses on agriculture and
industrial fishing, without
addressing the needs of independent,
small-scale fishermen. This book
explores technological considerations
of small-scale, primitive fishing
technologies, and describes
innovative, relatively inexpensive
methods and tools that have already
been successfully applied in
developing countries. It offers
practical information about all
aspects of small-scale fishing,
including boat design and
construction, fishing methods and
gear, artificial reef construction
and fish aggregating devices,
techniques for coastal mariculture,
and simple methods for processing and
preserving fish once they are caught.
Fisheries Technologies for Developing
Countries is illustrated throughout
with photographs of the devices and
construction methods described in the
text.
Bering Sea Chinook Salmon Bycatch
Management, Regulatory Impact
Review/initial Regulatory Flexibility
Analysis 2009
Do Fish Feel Pain? Victoria
Braithwaite 2010-03-25 While there
has been increasing interest in
recent years in the welfare of farm
animals, fish are frequently thought
to be different. In many people's
perception, fish, with their lack of
facial expressions or recognisable
communication, are not seen to count
when it comes to welfare. Angling is
a major sport, and fishing a big
industry. Millions of fish are caught
on barbed hooks, or left to die by
suffocation on the decks of fishing
boats. Here, biologist Victoria
Braithwaite explores the question of
fish pain and fish suffering,
explaining what we now understand
about fish behaviour, and examining
the related ethical questions about
how we should treat these animals.
She asks why the question of pain in
fish has not been raised earlier,
indicating our prejudices and
assumptions; and argues that the
latest and growing scientific
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evidence would suggest that we should
widen to fish the protection
currently given to birds and mammals.
Tropical Rainforests Susan E. Place
2001 Presents an overview of the
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nature of rainforests and discusses
the causes and consequences of
deforestation in Latin America's
rainforests as well as alternative
approaches to development.
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